Dear Parents,

The purpose of the letter is to inform you of our registration procedure, for the 2025-2026 school year. All registrations will be handled through our mail-in format. Registration forms sent before your designated postmark date will be returned.

All spots will be filled based on the assigned postmark date. These dates will be as follows:

- Current students of church members......First Friday in January
- Current students Second Friday in January
- Church member's children......Third Friday in January
- The public Fourth Friday in January

The envelopes will be numbered as they arrive in the mail by our church secretary and then registered. All registration forms must include the registration and material fees.

We will email a registration form to you with our return address to ensure everyone receives a form. We will also send forms home in folders along with a self-addressed envelope. Forms will also be available on our website: www.Bethelchristianschooloflewes.com

Classes offered:

Monday, Wednesday and Friday class and a Tuesday and Thursday class for Two- year old children: One class each 8:30-11:30,

Monday, Wednesday and Friday class and a Tuesday and Thursday class for Three-year old children: One class each 8:15-11:15,

Monday, Wednesday and Friday class for Four-year old children 8:15-11:35, and a

Monday-Thursday class for Four-year old children 8:00-11:00 (drop off time 7:45 with pick up Monday and Wednesday 11:45), and an

Enrichment Class for children who are three and four years old until 2:30 offered on Monday and Wednesday. Parents pack a lunch.